
 
SEPTEMBER 5, 2008 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY UPDATE 

 

 
FAYETTEVILLE – Cumberland County Emergency Services has designated three 

shelters opening at 7 p.m. within the county for those residents who want refuge from 

Tropical Storm Hanna.  They are Mac Williams Middle School on Clinton Road; 

SouthView High School on Elk Road; and a special needs shelter at Smith Recreation 

Center, 1520 Slater Avenue.  People with medical conditions and physical disabilities 

should go to the Smith Recreation Center shelter and those people must bring a 

caretaker with them. 

 

Transportation is available on a limited basis for people wanting to go to one of the 

shelters.  Residents who need transportation assistance must call (910) 677-5509 

BEFORE 5 p.m. today to arrange for transportation to a shelter. 

 

More updates may be issued later in the day on the subject of local preparations for 

Tropical Storm Hanna. 
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